
November 2023

Creswell School District is soliciting bids for replacement or modification of exterior parking lot
lighting at Creswell High School.

Project Location:

Creswell High School
33390 Niblock Lane
Creswell, Oregon 97426

Project Scope and Timeline:

Replacement or modification of existing exterior parking lot lighting at Creswell High School to
energy efficient LED lights.

The anticipated project timeline would be late fall/early winter of 2023.

Please contact Maintenance/Project Manager, Gil Castro at 541-895-6010 for more
information and to arrange a site visit.

Creswell School District reserves the right to:
1) Reject all bids
2) Seek clarifications from bidders
3) Postpone or Cancel the project
4) Select a company which appears to be in the best interest of the district.


